

The Forest Bulletin

Week Commencing	Monday 29 th January	
Monday	> Staff Meeting (8:00).	
Tuesday	Miss Bardsley will take part in an Early Years Foundation Stage Course.	
Wednesday	Writers' Assembly (Rec. – Year 6)	
	Miss Wellings will escort our finalist to the ISA Young Musician of the Year Competition (Oxford).	
Thursday		
Friday	Celebration Assembly (9:00)	
	ISA Year 6 5 a-side Football Tournament.	
for future School Events and Parents Association Events	 2nd March – Open Morning – If you have friends/relatives who are interested in finding out more about Forest, please forward this link to register for the day, or ask them to contact the school office. 8th February – Year 2 Parents' Assembly. 	

A reminder that all our school dates are available on the e-calendar via the school website: https://www.forestschool.co.uk/calendar

Information

- > Start of the Day Lower School Staff ask that children are lined up and ready to enter class by 8:40 a.m. each day.
- ➤ Water Bottles available from Monday 29th January The Forest School water bottle is eco-friendly and will keep water fresh and cool. Bottles will be for sale from next week via the *magicbooking* e-shop (card payments) or the school office (both cash and card can now be accepted). If you order the bottle via *magicbooking*, please email the school office and we will deliver the bottle to your child in class. As the product is superior in quality to plastic bottles, the cost is now £10 per bottle. NOTE hand wash only.
- ➤ **iSAMS Parent Portal App** A reminder that all letters emailed to parents are now available to view on this app. After the February half term holiday, letters will only be available to view on the app, which we encourage you to familiarise with. Notifications reminding you to check your app will be sent to parents each week.
- ➤ **Term's Notice** If you do not plan to continue your child's education at Forest, a reminder that we ask for a term's notice by the end of the spring term.



The Forest Bulletin

Pupil of the Week

Nursery	Pearl
Kindergarten	Francesca
Reception	Jasper
Year 1	Elysee
Year 2	Oscar
Year 3	Florence
Year 4	All of Year 4
Year 5	Toto
Year 6	Zainab

Camembear Awards (as last week)

Artists of the Week

Nursery	Sophia	Upper School	William (Year 3)
Kindergarten	Clara		
Reception	Carey	Lower School	Olly (Kindergarten)
Year 1	Barney		
Year 2	Grace		

Quick Links to our Website

Nursery and Kindergarten News	<u>Click here</u>
Letters sent home	<u>Click here</u>
Chef Simon's Menus	<u>Click here</u>
School Policies and Procedures	<u>Click here</u>
Extra Curricular Clubs	<u>Click here</u>
Soccerwise Holiday Club	<u>Click here</u>

Forest Good Wishes

- ➤ **Greek Feast** Year 5 enjoyed a tasty treat generously prepared and served by ex-Forester, Mrs Giouras. Thank you, Mrs Giouras, on behalf of Year 5.
- ➤ **Good Luck** to Isla (Year 6) who is playing in the prestigious ISA Young Musician of the Year Final next week.
- Football is Back The football 'winter break' is officially over at Forest! Our girls' and boys' teams both played really well as a team in their friendly matches against Hale



The Forest Bulletin

Prep on Monday. The boys play again in an ISA tournament next Friday, 'Come on Forest!'

Messages from the Parents' Association

Quiz Night – 2nd February – Tickets are still for sale for next Friday's social event. Please speak to your PA rep for more information.